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We have been busy continuing to provide our Consolidation Sessions this month and will be 
planning future training dates for the Autumn.  We are always happy to deliver a bespoke 
session to your service. 

Email the team for more information: healthyrelationshipsteam@barnardos.org.uk 

We have some exciting Reducing 
Parental Conflict news! After 
months of planning and sourcing 
funding…We are happy to announce 
we have created a FREE RESOURCE 
BAG for practitioners and parents to 
help support parental conflict. 

Email the Team to request one! 

 

 


